
Professional Energy Kinesiology Practitioners should not be included in Bill HB 2493. Since 1989, the International Association of 
Specialized Kinesiologists and later, in 1993, the Energy Kinesiology Association (of the United States) has proudly, and with much 
forethought, granted practitioner certification to individuals who exhibit the professionalism, discipline, and dedication required to 
meet the established criteria to be a Professional Energy Kinesiology Practitioner. The requirements are strict and well-thought-out 
and are designed to assess knowledge and skill in the practitioner. The organization requires significant Ethics training, specific to 
the profession as a requirement for certification.  The levels of Energy Kinesiology certification are recognized in Energy Medicine 
as a significant professional accomplishment. To see the requirements for certifiation at every level please see: 
www.energyk.org/certification.

. As an Energy Kinesiologist with 35 years of clinical experience and the highest level of certification designated, I feel that Energy 
Kinesiologists should not be included in HB 2493.  Thank you, Debra J. Hurt, CEnK-3, EEM-AP


